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Upcoming Events:  April 30th– May 4th, 2018  

 

Monday, 
April 30th 

 Way of Wellness group to Markham Seniors Activity Centre, leaving MDHS at 11:30 am, 
leaving   location at 2:15 pm - Mrs. Sebastian 

 SHSM to Edward Hotel, Markham, leaving at 8:00 am, returning 3:00 pm 

Tuesday,  
May 1st 

 One Match Clinic 8:00 am to 1:30 pm in the Library –Mrs. Etcheverry 

 First Nation, Metis & Inuit Drumming Workshop at Silver Pines Public School 9:15 am to 
2:15pm 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Computer Science Club meeting after school in Room 155 - Mr. Berry 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this  
        bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

 Board Conference “Our Voice/Fusion” leaving 8:25 am, leaving location 2:45 pm-Ms. Bening 

Wednesday, 
May 2nd 

 Grade 9 Band Music group to Washington DC, returning Sunday, May 6 - Mr. Harrison 

 Science to York University for “Science Olympics”, leaving MDHS 7:00 am, leaving location 
3:30 pm-Ms. Ho 

 “BE MDHS” Mental Health Conference for Grade 11 students here at MDHS 

 Best Buddies Prom, Le Parc Banquet Hall, leaving MDHS 9:30 am, leaving location at 1:45 
pm-Ms. IP 

 DECA Meeting, 3:00 pm - Mrs. Webber 

 Girls soccer to Stouffville  HS., leaving 2:40 pm, game 3:45 pm leaving location 5:00 pm-Mr. 
Zhang and Ms. Lin 

Thursday,  
May 3rd 

 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Mock Trial Club meeting at 3:00 pm in Room 226—Mrs. Sharma 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this  
       bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

 PROM - Hazelton Manor (99 Peelar Rd) 6:00 pm –10:30 pm, tickets must be presented at 
the door. 

Friday, 
May 4th 

 Professional Activity Day—No Classes 

Week of April 23rd to April 27th, 2018 

Me to We - Rally for Life (promotion) in blue zone, April 20-25, Periods 3 & 4 

Me to We - Rafiki campaign in blue zone, April 23-27, Periods 3  

Monday, 
April 23rd 

 Art & English to FNMI movie at Silver City Newmarket, leaving 9:00 am, leaving location at 
1:00 pm. 

 

Tuesday,  
April 24th 

 Semester 2 Mid-Term Report Cards distributed in Homerooms. Any student 
who has a study hall or lunch period 1, can pick up their Report Card in the 
main office. 

 READ Conference 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Computer Science Club meeting after school in Room 155 - Mr. Berry 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this  
        bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

Wednesday, 
April 25th 

 Music to Vancouver, leaving 5:00 am, returning April 29 –Mr. Caswell 
 

Thursday,  
April 26th 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217 

 University of Toronto, National Biology Competition-Mrs. Bulmer 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 5 of this  
        bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

Friday, 
April 27th 

 Gr. 9 Band rehearsal in cafeteria from 7:00 am-8:00 am—Mr. Harrison 

 Ultimate Frisbee to Birchmount Park CI, leaving 8:00 am, leaving location 4:15 pm –Mr. 
Rass 

Saturday, 
April 28th 

 Education Computing Organization of Ontario (ECOO)  regional programming contest at 
       York University-Mr. Berry 
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Messages from Guidance 
 

Any grade 12 student who has outstanding community hours is asked to submit all missing hours as soon as possible. If hours 
still need to be completed,  please come to the Guidance office or begin looking for volunteer opportunities. If you need 
help, please come to the Guidance office. 
 
A few friendly reminders for students volunteering: 

 

 Ensure you get pre-approval before beginning the volunteer opportunity. 

 What other boards consider as acceptable hours may not be valid in York Region. 

 Only “not for profit” opportunities are acceptable. 

 If an organization or company tells the student they will receive hours, it is best to get pre-approval in order to 

avoid any potential issues. 

 Volunteer hours cannot take place during class time or during school hours. 

Please see  page 8 and  9 for a list of College and University Open House dates. 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL INFORMATION  
 

 Career Cruising Opens: April 3, 2018. 

 Students must register on-line using CAREER CRUISING 

 Course offerings aren’t guaranteed 

 Feel free to check the YRDSB website for course listings and locations  

 Registration for Summer E-LEARNING begins April 30th. Check the YRDSB website for registration and 
course info. 

Special Note: 
 

 If you plan to take a course during the summer that you have already selected for next year, you 
MUST pick up a SPECIAL YELLOW form from Guidance and have it completed (with parent/guardian 
signature).  

 On this form, indicate your choice(s) to replace the course you are planning to take in summer school. 

 Grade 11 students are not entitled to take a spare next year regardless! 
 

Course Cancellation: 
 

 Students will be contacted by phone if their course is cancelled.  

 As an alternative, students may need to travel to another site.  

 Ensure that the phone number on the registration form is clear & accurate. 

 If students have any questions about summer school, they are encouraged to speak to their guidance counsellor. 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

Student Council 2018-2019 
 
April 27      Final copies of speeches and video are due by 3 pm to Student Council Advisors, and posters are 
                     due by 3 pm to the Main Office for Admin approval. NO LATE SUBMISSIONS!! 
May 7 - 10  Blitz Days 
May 7 & 8  Interviews for Appointed Positions after school 
May 10       Mandatory Dress Rehearsal for Elections Assembly [all candidates] 
May 11       Elections Assembly and Voting 
 

If you have any questions, please contact John Macdonald, Teacher Advisor at  john.a.macdonald@yrdsb.ca 
 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by calling 
905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.     
Should your student be absent for more than 3 days, an extended absence form must be 
signed by each subject teacher, parent/guardian and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving 
on vacation. 
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Message from the Business Department 
 

The Government of Ontario hosts several business initiatives that may be of interest to your son/daughter.  
 
Summer Company - Is an opportunity available to students who want to work for themselves during the sum-
mer.    Students receive hands-on training, mentoring and awards of up to $3,000 to start their summer business.  
Find out how at Ontario.ca/SummerCompany or 1-888-576-4444. 
 
Business Plan Competition - Markham 2018 - The main objective of this competition is to promote entre-
preneurial spirit, skills and experience for young people in Markham.  The program is open to students in Grades 
9-12 at any high school.  Students can work alone or in a group (maximum of 3 students) to create and submit a 
business plan.  Deadline for business plans is May 21, 2018. 
 
Interested students should see their business teacher, or the Head of Business - Mrs. Lovell. 

 
Business Department - Contest Time! 
The Ontario Business Educators Association (OBEA) offers a number of contests to students who are enrolled in a 
business course or have previously completed one during first semester.  Please see your business teacher if inter-
ested, as contest dates are fast approaching.  
 
In addition the University of Waterloo will once again be offering high school students the opportunity to develop 
confidence and competence in making financial decisions by participating in the 2018 Financial Literacy Competi-
tion.  The contest, which is 70 minutes long, will be held on May 30, 2018.  This competition is open to all 
BBI2O1 students (currently enrolled or previously completed).  Complete details can be found at the following 
link - https://uwaterloo.ca/school-of-accounting-and-finance/teachers-and-guidance-counsellors/financial-
literacy-classroom.  Please see Mrs. Lovell if you are interested.   
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contribute to Strategic Planning at YRDSB - Upcoming Town Halls 
 

Town halls will be taking place across the region and feedback collected from families and community members 
will  inform the creation of a new Multi-Year Plan.  Please see page 6-7 of this bulletin for more information. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from SHSM 

  

CURRENT SHSM Students: 
 

Continue to check your gapps email for exciting new opportunities in 2018 along with checking the SHSM bulletin 
board outside of Guidance. 

  

SHSM APPLICATIONS: PLEASE SUBMIT (it is not too early!) 

 
Grade 10 students interested in registering for SHSM for September 2018 or learning about SHSM are encouraged 

to speak to Mr. Weinstein. Signed applications for SHSM for September are being collected in Guidance. Please 
use the following link in gapps to register: bit.ly/YRDSBSHSMapp 

  

SHSM Welcome/End of Year Breakfast Wednesday May 24 (period 1 in the library) 
Please RSVP to Mr. Weinstein by May 16th. If you have a period 1 class, you must have parent/guardian permis-

sion to attend. 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from School Council 
 

Please continue to use the PUDO to keep the parking area as safe as possible.  Now that the nice weather has      
arrived, please encourage your students to walk or ride their bikes to school. 

 

Do you PUDO at MDHS 
What's a PUDO?  It stands for Pick-Up and Drop-Off. 

Do you know that our school has a designated Pick-Up and Drop Off area in the west parking lot area?   
If you're dropping off or picking up your child, please remember to do so using the Pick-Up and Drop-Off marked  
loop that goes around the parking area on the west side of the building. After dropping off your child, please exit 

by following the loop to the exit on Church Street.   
To keep the parking area as safe as possible both in the morning and afternoon for the students  
and administration, you should not exit by using the parking laneways to the arrive at the exit.   
Thank you in advance for your cooperation to ensure our students and our community are safe! 
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Message from the Computer Programming Club 

 
On Friday, March 23rd, MDHS’ Computer Progamming Club 
sent four teams to the York Region Programming Contest, 
held at Huron Heights S.S.  This competition lets teams of four stu-
dents compete against teams from other schools in our school board, 
in order to qualify for the Education Computing Organization 
of Ontario (ECOO)  regional programming contest.  Each team 
must accurately solve four challenging computing problems in as 
little time as possible. 
We are pleased to report that MDHS qualified a team (pictured) for 

regional’s.  Please join us in wishing our MDHS team luck at the 

upcoming regional’s to be held at York University on Saturday, April 

28th, and onward to provincials! 

ECOO Regional-Qualifying team, from left to right: Yuxuan 

(William) Liu, Faith Lee, Dhairya Patel and Bryan Chen. 

The MDHS Computer Programming Club continues to meet every Tuesday after school in Room 155. New members are wel-
come!  Why not get a head start on your involvement as we plan for next year's club?   The time to join is right now! 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from the Co-op Department 
 
Students who are interested in volunteering at Markham Stouffville Hospital in the summer of 2018 are strongly encouraged to 
submit their applications, by the end of this semester, directly to the hospital. This experience will be beneficial to students who 

are interested in a placement in a medical setting for their Co-op placements. -  
Mr. Butler 

 
Please see the attached poster on page 10 regarding MDHS’s Co-op website  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from the Science Department 

Students will be writing the University of Toronto National Biology Competition on Thursday April 26. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from Reach for the Top Trivia Club  
 

Congratulations goes to the members of the Reach for the Top Trivia Club who finished 5th place at the York Regional’s com-
petition on April 12th at St. Augustine CHS.   Overall the trivia stars of MDHS had four wins in five matches.   Unfortunately, 

they just missed out in making the playoffs (top 4 teams) by a few points in the tie-breaker system.   
Overall, it was one the best finishes in recent years for Markham DHS.- Mr. Stewart 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from Homework Club 
 

If your child is looking for a supportive environment in which to complete homework, or work on assignments, the homework 
club is the place to be. We meet Tuesdays and Thursdays after school in the library. All students are welcome. A staff supervi-

sor will be there to help with ideas and time- management-issues. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Wheatley at 

sarah.wheatley@yrdsb.ca.  (see page 5). 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
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